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California Service Center

Release Date : 11/05/2021

As part of our credit card payment pilot program, the California Service Center is now accepting credit card

payments using Form G-1450, Authorization for Credit Card Transactions, for petitioners filing Form I-129,

Petition for a Nonimmigrant Worker, for O and P nonimmigrants.

At the end of the pilot, we will evaluate the results and determine the next steps for expanding this

payment option for other forms or other service centers. The goal of this pilot is to bring USCIS one step

closer to accepting digital payments using a credit card at all service centers.

We started, and then expanded, this program at the Nebraska Service Center, and then further expanded

the program to the Texas and Vermont service centers.

For more information, please see our Direct Filing Addresses for Form I-129 page.
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